
CHIKAMING TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

Special Meeting 

October 18, 2022 

Approved November 2, 2022 

The meeting was called to order with the pledge of allegiance at 10:05 am by chairman 
Cam Mammina, with members Steve Zavodny, Doug Dow, and Bill Marske present. 
Township zoning administrator Kelly Largent, Kim Livengood of the Township Zoning 
Department and township attorney Charles Hilmer were also present. Planning 
commission members Jim Gormley, John Chipman and Andy Brown were absent. 

Public Comment – There was no public comment 

Board Discussion on Proposed Ordinance Changes –  

Township zoning administrator Kelly Largent led the review of the proposed ordinance 
changes and answered questions. The planning commission members reviewed each 
of the proposed ordinance changes, made comments and in a few cases made 
revisions. After reviewing all the proposed ordinance changes the members agreed that 
we can move forward with the process of adopting the proposed changes. 

Public Comment – Dan Coffey commented on the review of the proposed changes to 
the zoning ordinance and asked several zoning questions. 

Adjournment: With no further business before the Commission Bill Marske moved to 

adjourn the meeting at 12:06 pm, supported by Cam Mammina. Motion carried.  

Respectively Submitted 

Bill Marske, Secretary, Chikaming Township Planning Commission 

 

 


